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October General Meeting 

Tuesday, Oct. 3 - 7:30 PM 

 

  Club Meetings will be held at 

 Village Bowl,  

N86 W18330 Main Street,  

Menomonee Falls  

 

 
Need volunteer to do the Sled Bugs 
monthly newsletter.  Karen will send 
you the minutes and you can create 
the newsletter from the minutes.  It 
may take an hour or more, just 

depends how fancy you want to be.  You can be as 
creative as you like, only thing we ask is that you use 
the current header for the newsletter. Any questions 
please contact Karen (262) 246-8104■ 

 
TRAIL WORK:  Mark your calendar…. Gather up 
your screw guns, chain saws or ATV and meet at 
the Condon Farm, N56 W27846 Hwy. K, at 9:00 
AM, Saturday, November 4

th
.  Call Dave if you 

have any questions or need more directions. (414) 379-
2362.  Also have some bridge work that will need to be 
done prior to November 4

th
.■ 

 
WCSA Raffle Tickets: Delores will have 
(WCSA) Waukesha County Snowmobile 
Association raffle tickets at the October General 
meeting. 50% of the sales stay in our club. 

Please pick up and sell your share of tickets to support 
the Sled Bugs and Waukesha County.  Raffle drawing will 
be hosted by the Sussex Sled Bugs on March 14

th
. at 

American Legion Post #399 in Okauchee■ 
 

SNOW SHOW 
SNOWMOBILE, ATV AND           

POWER SPORTS SWAP MEET 
          October 13 – 15 

Several volunteers are needed to help with WCSA swap 
meet registration and vendor parking on Saturday 7 AM 
to 4 PM and Sunday from 8 AM to 4 PM. Please contact 
Karen if you plan to go to the Snow Show and can help at 
the swap meet (262) 617-1137. For swap meet 
information contact Mark Grobarchik (262) 781-0640. 
Registration forms for the swap meet are available on 
Waukesha County web site www.waukeshasno.org. 
 
We also need two volunteers to help sell raffle tickets at 
the WCSA booth and work the coat check desk, from 
4:00 to 5:30 PM, on Saturday October 14

th
. If you can 

help – please contact Delores (262) 695-7704■ 
 

  
         2017 Workshop, October 27-29 

The Radisson Paper Valley Hotel 
Appleton (920) 733-8000 

www.radisson.com 
 
Each year at the AWSC Workshop a Miss Snowflake 
Queen is selected to represent the Association at 
various events throughout the state during her one year 
reign. A pageant is held for young women between the 
ages of 16 and 21. The winner will receive a $1500 
scholarship to help further her education at the end of 
her reign. Complete information is available on the 
AWSC website www.awsc.org■ 

 
AWSC raffle:  First prize, $10,000; second prize, $2,500; 
third prize, $1,000, fourth prize, 4 night stay at Four 
Seasons Resort, Cable; fifth prize, 2 night stay for 4 at 
Wild Eagle Lodge; sixth prize, 2 night stay for 2 at 
Lakewoods Resort in Cable; seventh prize, 3 day 
snowmobile rental from Runamuk Rides in Cable. Only 
450 tickets printed, $100 per ticket. Anyone interested in 
purchasing a ticket should contact Karen Jeras (262) 
246-8104 or sledbugs@hotmail.com■ 
 
ASWC Youth (KAOS) are collecting used eyeglasses as 
part of a community service project.   Collection will be 
held at the October Workshop.  If you have eyeglasses 
to donated, please bring to the meeting and give to 
Delores or Karen■ 
 
 

 
 

Membership: Membership renewal is available 

on line at www.sussexsledbugs.org. 

Review/update your information and pay 
membership dues securely online.  DO 
NOT sign-up as a new member!!! All 
renewals are due on or before the October 3rd . 
general meeting. Club dues are $25.00■ 

http://www.sussexsledbugs.org/
http://www.waukeshasno.org/
http://www.radisson.com/
http://www.awsc.org/
mailto:sledbugs@hotmail.com
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Chili Cook-Off 
 Come to the October general meeting for 

complete details and signup. Chili cook-off/and dump, will 
be held November 4

th.
 – starting at 6:00 PM at Ed & 

Wendy Wilbert residence, 4293 Hubertus Road, 
Hubertus, WI.  Please RSVP by October 26

th
.  to Marla & 

Dennis Sunstrom (262) 538-4103. See attachment for 
complete details■ 
 

 
SAFETY SCHOOL: Dwight Parkinson 
will hold certified snowmobile safety 
classes on Wednesday, November 1

st
. 

8
th
. and 15

th
.  at Village Bowl, N86 

W18830 Main Street, Menomonee Falls.  Pre-
registration is required.  Class is from 6:00 to 9:00 PM 
each night, with mandatory attendance at all three 
classes for successful completion. Class open to students 
11 years of age and/or adults.  Any questions, call Dwight 
(262) 369-1554■ 

 
 

 CLUB TRIPS 
 
 Darryl & Monique Taylor are planning a club trip, 
January 11-14, staying at the Mole Lake Casino. More 
details to follow■ 

 
Delores Scharmer & Jerry Fink are planning a club trip,  
Feburary 8-11, stayting at the Super 8 Motel in 
Tomahawk.  More details to follow■ 
 
 

  

Other Events 

 

 
WCSA Youth Outing:  Andy Slaby 
andy.slaby@gmail.com  will hold the Youth outing at 
Monches Recreation Department February 3

rd
.  More 

details to follow■ 
 
New Berlin Suburban Sno-Hawk 48

th
. Annual Races: 

Saturday, February 3
rd

, Big Bend Village Park, W231 
S9205 Riverside Street.  For complete information go to 
www.suburbanshowhawks.com■ 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Calendar of Events 
 Oct. 3 - General meeting – membership due  
 Oct. 11 - WCSA meeting – American Legion 

Okauchee 
 Oct. 13-15 - SNOW SHOW USA 
 Oct. 18 - Board meeting 
 Oct. 27/29 - AWSC Workshop – Appleton  
 Nov. 1, 8 & 15 - DNR Safety School Class 
 Nov. 4

th
. - Trail Work 

 Nov. 4
th

. - Chili Cook-Off 
 Jan. 11-14, 2018 – Mole Lake Trip 
 Feb. 8-11, 2018 – Tomahawk Trip 
 March 23-25, 2018 - AWSC Convention - Green 

Bay 
 

Sussex Sled Bugs Snowmobile Club, Inc. 
www.sussexsledbugs.org 

Waukesha County Snowmobile Association 
www.waukeshasnow.org 

Association of Wisconsin Snowmobile Clubs 
www.awsc.org 

Blue Ribbon magazine on line at 

www.sharetrails.org 

 
CLUB OFFICERS: 

President: Roger Salyers (414) 788-1225 
rsalyers@msn.com 

Vice-President:  Aaron Stehling (414) 305-6542 
  aaron.stehling@gmail.com  
Treasurer: Marla Sunstrom - (262) 538-4103 
  mjsunstrom@gmail.com  
Secretary: Karen Jeras - (262) 246-8104      
  sledbugs@hotmail.com       
Trail Coordinator: Jerry Fink - (262) 538-4250 
  gfink1@wi.rr.com 
Trailmaster: David Rowley - (414) 379-2362 
  davidlrowley@hotmail.com  
Newsletter:  Karen Jeras - (262) 246-8104 
  sledbugs@hotmailcom 
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